
SHA eighth grader, 

Emma Reid was 

selected as the Mt. 

Pleasant Lions 

Club Eighth Grade 

Student Citizen of 

the Month for 

November. 

Students who 

exemplify the 

Lion’s motto “We 

Serve” by being 

involved in school, 

community, 

religious or civic 

affairs are honored 

each month during 

the Lion’s Club 

dinner meeting. 

  

Emma plays 

volleyball at Sacred 

Heart and is the 

Builders Club 

President.  She 

volunteers as a 

tutor for elementary students twice a week and volunteers at the scorer’s 

table for volleyball games.  Emma has over 100 hours of community service 

which she has accrued by volunteering at Sacred Heart’s vacation bible 

school the past three years.  As an active member of Sacred Heart Parish, 

she has assisted Religious Education with sacrament preparation for the 

younger students and has also helped at the community compassion network 

food trucks.   

 

Emma was recently honored by the Lions Club at a dinner meeting at the 

Comfort Inn Convention Center.  Congratulations, Emma and parents, David 

and Angie.  

 

 


